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Week 8 Term 3  2019 
NEWSLETTER 

Principal’s Report 

Dear Families, 
 

Our concert is nearly here! The children are  
looking forward to sharing the play Mystery at 
Magpie Manor. Please save the date on your (and 
family/friends’) calendars. Friday 20th September. 
The show will start at 6:00pm at the Callington 
Hall, with all the stars of the show required a little 
earlier. Our Governing Council will be holding 
some ‘lucky square’ fundraisers on the night with 
meat trays and amazing prize baskets up for 
grabs. Please bring along some loose change to 
support this fundraiser, but most importantly,  
enjoy the show! 
 

The annual Callington Show is also rapidly  
approaching. On Sunday 27th October our  
community will welcome many visitors to the  
region. Some of our children will feature in a 
dance item on the day and have the opportunity 
to enter some of their work across the broad 
range of categories. Our Governing Council is 
planning their major fundraiser for the year, the 
annual barbeque stall. This features delicious  
bacon and egg sandwiches and the obligatory 
snag in bread! Proceeds from this event subsidises 
swimming costs for all our school families and 
contributes to improvements for all students at 
the school. Next week we will put out a roster for 
assistance on our stall. If you (or someone  
representing your family) can’t make your  
allocated time, please let the school know.  
 

A reminder our morning duty teacher commences 

at 8:25am, when the bus arrives. Other students 

aren’t to arrive at school before this time. Thanks 

for your cooperation with this.  

Our Upper Primary Class have been part of the Fresh 
Frenzy program with Bianca. They have been looking at 
items they can include in their lunch boxes that are 
healthier and use less packaging. We can extend this 
thinking to our very popular ‘Cally Eats’ lunch heating on 
Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. Some ideas 
worth a try in a foil tray could be spaghetti Bolognese, 
healthy ‘door stop’ pizzas or fried rice. If your child has a 
healthy lunch option worth sharing, (the idea not the 
food!) please encourage them to let us know and we 
can include a photo here.  
 
If you would like to discuss any matter regarding your 
child’s education, please make an appointment through 
the office or send me an email 
Paul.Jude460@schools.sa.edu.au  
 
Kind regards 
 

Paul Jude 
PRINCIPAL 

Congratulations to our fathers day raffle winners 
1st Prize  Emily Salter 

2nd  Brett Clark 
3rd  Fowler family 

4th  Jackie c/o Cortni 
5th  Angel Campion 

6th  Carol Horne 
7th  Bev Walker 
8th  Beck Dalton 

9th  Kassie Megaw 
Thankyou to all who purchased tickets.  

All monies raised goes towards our School. 

mailto:Paul.Jude460@schools.sa.edu.au
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Dates to Remember                                                                              

Community news 

Hello from Jeanette! 
(Pastoral Care Worker) 

Each person is special and unique and has things to offer that no one else can do in just the same way. 
Denzel Washington said “you never know how or when you’ll have an impact, or how important your  

example can be to someone else.” 
Enjoy who you are and the difference you can make. 

Wednesday 18/9  
2:30 pm Kindy transition afternoon tea 

Friday 20/9 
SCHOOL CONCERT 

Friday 27/9 
Assembly run by Year 7s—1:40pm 

Early dismissal 2:20 pm 

Breanna 

Hannah 

You are invited to attend 

Callington Primary School’s  

2019 PERFORMING ARTS CONCERT 

On Friday 20th September 6PM 

Callington Hall 

All students to arrive at 5.30  
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Rugby Clinic 
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Bread making @ Callington Kindy.. 

It’s a Bakers Delight! 

Learning together as a community is an essential part of helping to create a sense of  

belonging. Our weekly bread making session aims to achieve this as well as supporting 

the development of fine motor skills, literacy and numeracy concepts. This group  

learning is a key component towards developing school readiness skills, for example  

sitting at the table, listening and following instructions. 

Reminders: 

Playgroup is currently running on Friday’s from 9am –11:00am  

Last day of term for Kindy will be 25th September 2019. NO KINDY Thurs 26th September. 

 


